
Thursday, March 14th 
 
 
LIBRARY NEWS 
Winners of gift cards for reading all 20 Young Hoosier books are: 
 
Jadyn Ahrens 
Aubrey Carlson 
Hunter Carroll 
Rylie Hanson 
Arianna Nash 
Samantha Rhody 
Alexa Smith 
Teagan Sullivan 
 
Winners of the raffle prizes are: 
 
Carter McCall 
Ryan Connelly 
Jacob Hernandez 
Hunter Carroll 
Matt Williams 
Olivia Connelly 
Ryan Hanson 
Katie Poncin 
Aubrey Carlson 
Quinn McCall 
Teagan Sullivan 
Samantha Rhody 
Arianna Nash 
 
Over 300 students participated in the contest. Congratulations to all of you! 
 
Friendship Club will be meeting tomorrow morning at 8:00 a.m. in room 611. 
 
Any girl planning to participate in track, please stop by Miss Saulters' classroom (501) to 
complete a sign-in sheet.   
 
Spring pictures will be taken Friday, April 4th.  Order forms are available in the office.   
 
Middle school tennis begins March 20th at 5:15 p.m. at the Lake Central High School 
tennis courts.  Students in 5th-8th grade are eligible.  The program is coached by high 
school tennis coach, Mr. S.  Information sheets are available in the office. 
 



Attention 8th Graders:  IT is COMING! 
 
Last day to order your Clark yearbook is April 12th.  Yearbooks will be delivered in 
May.  At time of delivery, a limited number will be available for purchase at the cost of 
$40. Save money and order now! 
 


